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10/20/2020 ADVISORY NO. 2020-1291 

 
To Our Valued MICT Customers: 
 
Please see link to the advisory from the Philippine Coast Guard pertaining to 
the suspension of vessel movement, due to the effect of Tropical 
Depression “Pepito”, starting today until any Public Storm Warning Signal 
(PSWS) over Metro Manila has been lifted. 
 
As for MICT, vessel, yard and gates are fully operational.  
 
We will announce any updates as we monitor the weather condition in 
anticipation of any stoppage required to protect and prioritize the safety of 
our employees, customers, and your cargo. 
 
We will keep you posted for further announcements.  
 
Thank you, 
 
MICT Management 
 
 


